
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE  

INVITATION TO CONTINUING PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT (CPD) POLICY AND 

GUIDELINES ORIENTATION MEETING 

  

The Pharmacy and Medicines Regulatory Authority (PMRA) invites all relevant 

stakeholders, including pharmacists, pharmacy technologists, pharmacy assistants, 

healthcare providers, employers, and pharmacy training institutions to a Continuing 

Professional Development (CPD) Policy and Guidelines Orientation Meeting to be held 
as follows: 

Date : Saturday, 30th November, 2024  

Venue : Crossroads Hotel in Lilongwe  

Time : 09:00 a.m.  

 
Meeting objectives: 

(i) Provide an overview of the CPD Policy and its importance to the pharmacy 
personnel; 

(ii) Familiarise pharmacy personnel with the CPD guidelines and reporting 
requirements; 

(iii) Discuss the implementation strategies and the role of PHASOM in supporting the 
CPD Program. 

 
This meeting is aimed at providing in-depth understanding of the CPD Policy and 

Guidelines, ensuring that all pharmacy personnel are prepared to meet professional 

development requirements. Your participation is crucial in fostering a culture of 

continuous learning and professional excellence. 
 
Please confirm your attendance by Wednesday, 27th November 2024. For enquiries, 

contact Cecilia Sambakunsi on +265995665519 during normal working hours, or email 
at csambakunsi@pmra.mw. 

 

 

Mphatso Kawaye 

DIRECTOR GENERAL  

21st November, 2024 
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